# **Weekly Newsletter**

Friday March 29th 2018



#### **Reminders**

 Today is the last day of the Spring Term. School recommences for the Summer Term on Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> April. I hope that you all have a very enjoyable break and that the weather improves a bit so that the children can get outdoors!

## **Caldey Concert**

Congratulations to the pupils of Caldey Class whose production of All at Sea last night was just fantastic. There was some brilliant acting and the singing was great. Many thanks to Miss Davies and Mrs Harding for preparing them so well and to all of the family, friends and staff who came along to support them. It was a lovely way to end the term. Thanks again to the Friends who supplied refreshments and organised the raffle.

## **Six Nations Rugby Competition**

There were forty-two entries this year for the competition. The winner with the most correct predictions was Miss Abrams who managed to 'guess' the results for all except one match correctly – impressive! Well done Miss Abrams you share the £42 with the school.

#### **Attendance**

Our whole school attendance for last week was just below our target of 95% at 94.92%. The class with the best attendance were Starfish with 98.91% -well done to you all!



## **Parish Links**

### **Parish Links**

We attended Mass this morning in the parish church. Thank you to those of you who came along to support us and to the children for their wonderful reading and singing. The Easter Triduum begins this evening with Maundy Thursday Mass.

#### Friends' News

Thank you to everyone who supported our coffee morning and cake sale this morning. We are also very grateful to those of you who donated prizes for the raffle. The Bags2School collection will take place on 25<sup>th</sup> April. Water bottles with the school logo on are for sale at the price of £3.50 each.

http://www.stfranciscatholicschool.co.uk/

@st\_francispembs